
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Monday 17th April 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

During the Summer term, Year 2 will be learning about rainforests with a focus of animals and their habitats. To 

enhance the children's learning even further, we have planned an exciting trip to Chester Zoo on Friday 

19th May 2023. The focus of our trip will be to see a range of animals which are originally from the rainforests 

over the world, we will be understanding what they eat, how they get their food and what else they need to 

survive.  

 

Children need to be at school promptly for 7:45am at the main reception and we will be arriving back to school 

at 5:30pm. 

 

It is important that your child wears their school uniform so we are able to recognise them easily.  

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £20.00 to help fund transport and venue costs, we are giving you 
the opportunity to pay in instalments to help you pay this amount. If we do not receive enough funds the trip 
may not go ahead.  We thank you for your cooperation.  
 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

Miss Burbidge and Miss Patel 
Year 2 Class Teachers  

 


